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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Opposed to proposed retail forex leverage restrictions

Good afternoon,

I’m writing to express my displeasure with the recent proposal to restrict forex leverage. Forex traders
understand the risk, and our brokers are required to put those risks forth when we sign up. Retail traders
have no affect on the market, as we trade relatively small amounts relative to the various larger
companies and central banks moving the market from day to day. Please do not move to legislate against
our private freedom to do business as we see fit.

Thank you,

Adam Laszewski


